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CARP Los Angeles joined in on the webinar. 
 
Through these seminars, CARP is offering students access to the missing perspectives often shunned on 
college campuses and opening a dialogue around culture trends. It strives to make a stand for a principled 
worldview and at the very least a safe space for students to express their viewpoints and ideas. 
 
As a pilot seminar, the focus of this event was to garner interest in the culture wars and what this means to 
us as individuals and as members of society and to receive feedback on what college students want and 
need from a seminar like this. 
 
CARP is having another one of these pilot seminars this weekend for graduates of the Generation Peace 
Academy (GPA) and several more throughout the country to continue to grow the program based on 
student and young adult feedback especially. 
 
If you’re interested in hosting a Culture Wars seminar in your area, contact david@carplife.org 
 
Last month, CARP hosted its third “Culture Wars” pilot seminar with the slogan, “Standing for a 
Principled Culture.” This pilot was the first to be done online in a webinar format with over 60 people 
joining from Las Vegas, Los Angeles, and other parts of the country via internet. The group was made up 
of current college students, young professionals, CARP staff, and expert presenters all attending this 
special one-day webinar. 
 



 

 

 
 
The intention of the webinar was for participants to be clear about the origins and intention of 
contemporary culture while understanding the need for a principled, “headwing” culture. In addition, the 
webinar worked with participants as a focus group to receive feedback on how to develop a launch 
program this August. 
 

 
 


